Town of Wilmington
Recreation Commission
Minutes of the Meeting

January 2, 2020

Present:
Members — Charles Biondo and Jennifer Crane.
Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell and Senior Clerk, Linda Kanter.

The meeting was called to order at 5:06 p.m.

Director’s Report:
Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the December Monthly Report.

Old Business:
Ice Rink — Indoor: A meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 7 at which time more information
about Town and private options will be discussed.

Ice Rink — Outdoor: The weather has not been conducive for use of the rink since the day after it
opened. The rink was closed and the No Skating sign posted. Unfortunately, as happened last
year, the Police had to enforce the policy as people still attempted to use the rink. Use of the rink

when the ice is not frozen can damage the liner preventing future use.

Passport Processing: A representative from the Boston Passport Agency met with the Recreation
Department as we prepare to begin processing Passports on January 2.

New Business:
Field Permits: Discussion was tabled until the February meeting.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, February 6, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 9.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:38 p.m. by a unanimous vote. Motion by Charles Biondo;
second by Jennifer Crane.

Submitted by:

Linda Kanter
Senior Clerk, Recreation Department



